
 

The below announcement is being re issued as Circular C020 for correct filing purposes 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (͚CySEC͛Ϳ wishes to inform and 

remind  ASP͛s ;including ASPs whose application is still pending before CySEC) that 

they Ŷeed to Đoŵply with their upĐoŵiŶg oďligatioŶs as stated iŶ ICPAC͛s ĐirĐular of 

March 24, 2014 which you can find at 

 

http://www.icpac.org.cy/icpac.nsf/dttannouncements_Show_gr/dttannouncements

_Show_gr?OpenDocument&dUID=A6B201B8583DBAB6C2257CA5005A00FA 

  

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, May 6, 2014 
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